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22nd April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Year 4 – Walsingham Pilgrimage 

 

We are proposing to take Year 4 on Friday 7th June 2024 to take part in the Walsingham 

Pilgrimage along with other schools.  

 

The children need to arrive at school at 8.10 for a prompt departure but they will return 

before the end of the school day.  

 

All children will need a packed lunch, a drink bottle and wear school uniform. 

 

We are able to provide a school packed lunch (cheese only) for this visit but this 

must be booked on Select no later than 7.30 on Wednesday 7th June 2024. 

 

We are not asking for a voluntary donation for this visit but please login to Wisepay and 

select the Trips & Visits icon and give permission for your child to take part in this visit no 

later than Friday 24th May 2024.  

 

Please note by checking this item out you are giving permission for your child 

to attend. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Steele and Miss Grant   

Year 4 Class Teachers       
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